
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 18, 2001 

 REQUEST TO RENAME AIRDRIE PARK TO MARCO PARK - WOODBRIDGE 

RECOMMENDATION 

The Commissioner of Community Services recommends: 
 
1. That Airdrie Park be renamed Marco Park 

Purpose 

The City of Vaughan has received a request from Gina Tarzia and the Nardozi family to rename 
Airdrie Park in honour of Marco Nardozi. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Council, at its meeting of February 12, 2001 adopted the foregoing item without amendment: 
�The Committee of the Whole recommends that the deputation of Mr. Hubert Tarzia, Ms. Gina 
Tarzia and Ms. Maria Pia Nardozi, 8 Brandy Crescent, Woodbridge, L4L 8K2, and written 
submission dated February 2, 2001, be received and referred to staff for a report addressing the 
options available with respect to the request to rename Airdrie Park. 

Conclusion 

The Local Councillor and staff have met with the family and local residents and all parties have 
agreed to rename Airdrie Park to Marco Park.  This name change would be in recognition of 
Marco Nardozi, and the adjacent street, Marco Crescent. 

Attachments 

Park Location Map 

Report prepared by: 

Sue Montgomery, Manager Landscape and Open Space Development 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
 
G. Doris Haas 
Commissioner of Community Services 



 

 

 


